
Art & Photography Department 

17
th

 March 2014 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

As you are aware the Year 11 art students are now entering the 6th week of their exam preparation 

period and will in the next 4 weeks have completed their GCSE in Art. Their exam is worth 40% of 

their final GCSE grade and for some students this can be the difference between achieving the 

higher grade and securing their current grade.   

The 10 hour controlled assessments will commence across two school days on: 

LEN 11A - Thursday 23rd April & Monday 27th April 2015 

LCL 11C-   Wednesday 22nd April & Wednesday 29th April 2015 

 

To prepare them for the exam and make sure there is an element of support for them through the 

Easter half term Mr Eveson and Miss O’Connell will be running two separate exam clinics that are 

open to all students regardless of their normal teacher or class. These sessions will run from 10am 

until 2.30pm and student will have access to art equipment tutors and computers and printers. 

The two clinic sessions are; 

 

Miss O’Connell- Wednesday 1st April 10:00 -2:30pm 

Mr Eveson – Thursday 9th April 10:00-2:30pm 

 

Students are welcome to one or both sessions and should bring along their exam coursework; the 

rooms will be BA3, BA4 and B12 and students will need to cater for their own lunch requirements. 

 

Students who would like to make the most of this opportunity will need to sign their name on the 

sign-up sheet in BA4 prior to the end of term and a record of who attends and is making the effort to 

improve their grades will be kept. 

 

Kind regards 

The Art and Photography Department 

 


